
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Paris, 17 July 2008 
 

 
 

 
 

CNP Assurances to publish its first-half revenue and results before the stock market opens 
 
 
 
 
The next financial press releases will be published: 
 
- First-half premium income: on 1 August 2008 at 7:30 a.m. instead of 1 August at 5:40 

p.m. 
 
- First-half results: on 27 August at 7:30 a.m. instead of 26 August at 5:40 p.m. 
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